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4-h camp 2024
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Bell County had 71 attendees at 4-H Camp which is the third most participants all-time from the 

county. Over 90% of this year’s campers attended 4-H Camp last year; a testament to the 
experience they had one year ago. Campers had the opportunity to participate in a variety of 
classes which included fishing, archery, riflery, climbing walls, zip lines, swimming, paddle 

boats, canoes, sports, nature classes and a multitude of crafting classes. with their 
attentiveness, engagement, and respectfulness, our youth  represented themselves, and bell 

county proudly. 

to the volunteers, community, parents, and youth, this week would be impossible without the 
support of everyone! a special thank you to the following: David Gibbons and the Bell County 

Bus Garage for transportation to and from camp, Bell County Schools Superintendent and 
Bell County School Board for approving the use of school buses.  

to our donors, because of you we are able to keep the price we ask from families low, and send 
campers to camp on scholarship. thank you bell co. Farm Bureau, pineville lions club, pineville 

rotary club, middlesboro elks lodge, middlesboro independent schools, pineville seniors 
homemakers club, middlesboro garden club, community trust bank, kathy paynter, mike 

paynter,  theresa williams, elizabeth hoskins, tanya noah, brenda harris, michelle hurst, leigh 
anne eldridge, teresa miracle, and many others.


